CITY OF DANA POINT

MEMORANDUM
DATE: January 17, 2023
TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council
FROM: Shayna Sharke, City Clerk

SUBJECT: Item 16 — Applicants Withdrawn

Ben Casteel has withdrawn his application for the Ocean Water Quality
Subcommittee, leaving Kathleen (Katie) Armstrong as the single applicant. Luke
Boughen has also withdrawn his application for the Planning Commission.
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